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Our students recently brought home information on our first fundraiser of
the school year. We are selling items from Perfect Pastries. There are a
variety of items for sale including braided pastries, fruit puffins, pizza
puffins, cinnamon rolls and caramel rolls. All orders are due back to school
by Friday, September 8th. All proceeds from this fundraiser will allow all
three schools to purchase prizes for our monthly reward assemblies
recognizing great behavior. We appreciate your support with this fundraiser!

Schools are required to practice different drills each school year. One of
them is a fire drill. The Mendota Fire Department assisted us with a
mandated fire drill on August 29th. The students and staff did a great job of
evacuating the building and following the procedures for the fire drill. Thank
you to the Mendota Fire Department for assisting us.

Blackstone School is always happy to have volunteers! Parents recently
received a survey through email to have the opportunity to sign up to help
volunteer with different events we need help with throughout the year. If
you are ever looking to volunteer at school, please contact our office. We're
always looking for volunteers to work with our students or with special
events.

Students recently brought home flyers for fall pictures. Parents have the
opportunity to purchase pictures from our photographers at Inter-State
Studios. Pictures will be on Tuesday, September 12th.

Don’t forget that there is no school on Monday, September 4th for Labor
Day. Also, there will be an early dismissal coming up on September 20th.
Kindergarten will dismiss at 11:20 and first grade at 11:30.



